
Tatum Ridge Greens Update   7/1/2016

June Achievements

  Applied specific fertilizations on greens to get nitrogen and PH levels in the soil to 
recommended levels [root growth is nor at 2 inches below surface on greens]

  Aerated and top dressed greens

  Verdi cut the greens and top dressed along with applying fertilizer

  Completed flushing of irrigation lines of snails

  Applying of pesticide to kill weeds and clover around the greens

  Ordered Sod for the greens and the chipping green

July Action Plan

  Apply specific fertilization [nitrogen on July 4th PM] to assist root growth

  Rented a dredge piece of equipment to start killing root growth from trees around the greens

  Monday July 11th [weather permitting] Sod will be delivered and applied to areas on greens 
that need replacement and replacing of Sod on chipping green

  On-going spraying of nutrients to maintain PH levels in soil

Information above is from a meeting with Dick Lee and Tom [Superintendent of greens at Tatum
Ridge on July 1st.
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